5

GASKELL RECREATION GROUND

Action taken since the last meeting of the Management Committee

MINUTE NO.	RESOLUTION	ACTION TAKEN
2016 November 6	Agreed that the charity should be asked to approve a budget of £20,550 for the fiscal year 2017/2018	The charity has approved a budget of £19,550 and the Town Council has agreed to contribute the shortfall of £10,250
7	Arrange for the football pitch to be marked	Yes
8	A committee member to meet with the school to discuss access between sites	Chris Bowden met with Mike Bainbridge
	More information was required from the Cricket Club concerning cladding of the storage shed	More information obtained
	Present an explanatory report concerning DDA compliance at the December 2016 Annual General Meeting of the Charity	This was not officially reported at that meeting but was considered at an Extraordinary meeting of the charity held on 19 January 2017 when the Management Plan was considered and approved
	Respond to the Bowling Club and arrange a meeting	The Bowling Club has been informed that discussions were on going concerning access between the ground and the school car park, and a meeting took place with committee members and members of the Bowling Club on 19 November 2016
9	Present the draft Management Plan to the charity	Yes and it has now been approved